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May 24, 2024 

Dear CDI Customer,  

As you are no doubt aware, the US Government has announced a 25% tariff on certain goods 
imported from China, scheduled to take effect on July 6, 2018. This may directly impact 
devices that you purchase from us, if China is the country of origin and subject to tariffs, or 
indirectly, if a product you purchase is assembled using devices subject to said tariffs.  

CDI has assembled a list of product HTS codes that will be directly impacted by the upcoming 
tariffs (see Excel file attached). While we have attempted to make this list as accurate as 
possible, it is certainly possible that this list is incomplete, or may be made out-of-date with 
further changes in U.S. trade policy. There are many resources to learn more about this, 
including this post from the Office of the United States Trade Representative:  

https://ustr.gov/about-us/policy-offices/press-office/press-releases/2018/june/ustr-issues-
tariffs-chinese-products  

To adjust our processes to this tariff and make them as transparent as possible, our goal will 
be to always quote and invoice this tariff on impacted devices as a line item separate from the 
product cost, similar to how we quote and bill for pre-paid freight. This will be straightforward 
when CDI is the importer of record and we are working to streamline this process with our 
vendors that domestically supply us components subject to tariff from a US subsidiary.  

If you have any questions, please do not hesitate to contact me or your sales representative.  

Sincerely,  

CDI 
 

 


